"TOWN OF FAIRFAX
STAFF REPORT
October 4, 2017

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk Gt

SUBJECT: Reappoint Ray Burgarella to another full term on the Open Space Committee

RECOMMENDATION

Appoint Ray Burgarella to a second 4-year term on the Fairfax Open Space Committee.

DISCUSSION

Mr. Burgarella’s term on the Open Space Committee (“FOSC”) expired on August 31, 2017, at which
point he was ready to step down to give someone else the chance to join the group. Unfortunately, no
applications have been received. Mr. Burgarella has graciously offered to continue to serve on FOSC,
and the committee supports his reappointment.

ATTACHMENT
None



